
 

 

 
 
 
22 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
GCSE PE Rock Climbing Trips 
 
Following guidance from Public Health England, we are postponing the GCSE PE Rock 
Climbing trips. The new dates below have been rescheduled based on availability at the rock-
climbing venue and to fit in with other events already in our school calendar. 
 

Original Date 
 

New date 

27 - 29 September 8 - 10 November 

4 - 6 October 6 - 8 December 

11 - 13 October 29 November – 1 December 

 
We will contact you with further information nearer the time. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and we are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R. Northcote 
Head of PE 


